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Joint Committee on Transportation, 

 

I am writing today to state my opposition to HB 3362 Tire Tax. I do not support 

additional taxes and we already pay taxes on each tire purchased in the state of 

Oregon. I do not support tie taxes going to environmental programs or the rail transit 

fund. The current tire taxes are to be used for road maintenance only. My tire prices 

have increased a minimum of 33% due to 2024 inflation and I cannot afford to pay 

additional taxes! This State government needs to learn to live within it means and I 

submit needs to cut back as I have had to cut back due to increased costs. Stop 

taxing us hard working law abiding people. Enough is enough! 

 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Baumgartner 

6345 Foothill Road 

Central Point, OR 97502 


